
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Important Notice to Henry and Maryann Memorial York Boat Race 

participants. 

Please be advised of rule additions to Norway House Cree Nation, Henry and 

Maryann Muminawatum Memorial York Boat Race. 

York Boat Days Committee announced and invited community members to attend 

planning meetings that were held on April 19, May 11, and June 8, 2022. During the 

meeting of May 11, and June 8, 2022 some rule changes were introduced and after 

discussion they went to vote and were supported unanimously.  

1. a) Teams will be allowed to have one (1) Import 

 

b)Teams participating in the Henry and Maryanne Memorial York Boat Races 

must provide proof of residency of the community they’re rowing for. 

(Residency Clause: You must have  resided in that community for six (6) 

months prior to the event (February 1, 2022). 

 

2. In the event of another pandemic, “pandemic or community emergency   

ie: forest fire” Norway House Treaty and York Boat Days Committee reserve 

the right to implement measures to protect participants and the community. 

We have seen a decline in participation  in  our own nation and other 

communities, and the  committee  hopes to see more participation in 2022 

Treaty and York Boat Days. 

 

Thank You, 

If you have any questions, they can be forwarded to Trudy Hart, Manager, 

Healthy Living Program by email trudyhart@nhcn.ca or by letter. 
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